
 

 

    The Harbour Office 
    2nd Floor ABP Port Offices   
    Old Quay Road 
    Teignmouth 
    TQ14 8ES 
    Tel:01626 773165 
    e: harbourmaster@teignmouthharbour.com 

 
 
 
 
Issue Date: 16th May 2024   
 
TEIGNMOUTH HARBOUR COMMISSION – LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS 07/24 
 
NOTIFICATION OF WORKS TO TEIGNMOUTH TO SHALDON BRIDGE  From 20th May – 22nd June 2024   
 
Notice is hereby given that works will start on the Teignmouth to Shaldon Bridge and will last for 
approximately 5 weeks. 
 
Repairs are required on piles 6 on Shaldon Bridge (pile numbering starts at no.1 from the Teignmouth side), 
diving and lifting operations will be taking place over the coming weeks. 
An A flag (see photo) will be displayed while divers are down. Diving will take place mostly over high water 
and low water but other works may be carried out over flooding or ebbing tides. Pass with caution and 
dead slow, keep an arch width clear of the operation.  
 
 

 
 

  
 
 

 

 
 
Mariners are reminded that AIS, CCTV, and VHF Channel 12 are recorded 24/7. 

Humphrey Vince   
Acting Harbour Master  
Teignmouth Harbour Commission  
Harbour Master ABP, Teignmouth and Millbay Plymouth  
www.teignmouthharbour.com 
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